
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 

23-078 

PYROTECHNIC PRODUCTIONS FOR ROCKIN’ THE RIVER 

 

The Tarrant Regional Water District (TRWD) is seeking proposals for pyrotechnic productions for 

the Rockin’ the River Events. The successful offeror shall understand the importance of these 

special events and be committed to producing eventful evenings. 

 

The proposal should be a written production of the very best pyrotechnic devices and aerial 

shells available. All ideas, concepts, and itemized product listings will be deemed confidential 

and intended solely for TRWD. 

 

Bids for the above referenced project will be accepted by the Tarrant Regional Water District, 

Purchasing Department, electronically via the CivCast Procurement Website no later than 2:00 

P.M. CST, March 20, 2023.    

 

Submittals must be in the actual possession of Tarrant Regional Water District prior to the exact 

time and date indicated in this Request. Any submittal received after the foresaid time, will not 

be accepted. 

 

Documents may be downloaded at the following procurement website: 

 

https://www.civcastusa.com/project/63ebe4ab3379ac098699f4d6/summary  

 

Respondents are responsible for obtaining all related documents including but not limited to 

future Addenda. The District will not be held responsible for failure of the Respondent to obtain 

all related documents. 

 

The Tarrant Regional Water District reserves the right to adopt the most advantageous response 

to the Request for Proposal and other parts of the Contract Documents, or any applicable 

Statute or Code. 

 

 


